[image: People wearing face masks against viruses vector image on di 2020 ...][image: See the source image][image: May | Days For Kids]As many of you have expected, the Governor has closed daycare for the remainder of the “school year”. We are hopeful we will be able to reopen June 29 for our summer session. For many of our friends, this sadly means we will not be seeing you again as your Pre-K teachers in the Pre-K classroom. This being said, we are whole heartedly dedicated to continuing to aid in the learning and growth of our Pre-K friends through these unprecedented times, even if we can’t be in the classroom together! I think by now almost everyone has joined “Our Little Pre-K Family” Facebook page. If you haven’t joined and are on Facebook, please check your newsfeed for a group invite from your teachers. We have certainly loved staying connected with our Pre-K families through this group. It’s been so wonderful to see pictures and videos of friends’ smiling faces and to see all the cool activities you’ve been doing at home! Keep the posts coming! We cannot believe how much everyone has grown since we have been away from school.  You all look like big kids who are getting ready for Kindergarten!  
	
For the month of May, we have many fun things planned for our Pre-K friends. This month, we will focus on Mother’s Day, Butterflies, Hometown Heroes and Memorial Day. We will continue to post activity ideas on our Facebook page for you to try at home. Please remember that these are only suggested ideas. If you get a chance to try some, that’s great!  If not, please don’t feel like you have to! In addition, we will continue to have two Zooms a week. Unless something comes up, we plan to continue having Zooms on Tuesdays and Fridays at 9:30. Please keep an eye out for Zoom invites on our Pre-K Facebook page. If you are not on Facebook and would like to be included in our meetings, please email Ms. Ashley at Asul426@gmail.com and we will make sure to send you an email invite. We have loved seeing all our Pre-K friends and parents who have been able to join us on Zoom! We’d love to see some more of you who we haven’t gotten a chance to see yet, we miss you!
We have some exciting news, we will be having another wave parade this month!! The teachers all loved seeing your smiling faces and Ms. Ashley certainly missed seeing you! She will make it to the next one, promise!  Please stay tuned for more details for this parade. Ms. Liz will post it on the main school page and we will make sure to post it in our Pre-K page too! We can’t wait to see you all again soon!

	This month a couple of our friends have birthdays. Though we cannot be in the classroom together to celebrate, we hope you have such a fun day with you family! Post a picture so we can see what you did to celebrate!  
                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                     Scarlett B 5/2
                                                                                                                       Arya 5/15
                                                                                                                       Timmy 5/23

                Please remember, we are all in this together and we will all get through it. Keep your head held high! You’re doing a great job! Please do not hesitate to reach out to your Pre-K teachers if you need anything; we are here for you and we love all our Pre-K families and miss you all so much! 
							             
					Stay Happy and Healthy! 
				           Ms. Ashley and Ms. Melissa
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